
Thurs. Nov. 1  All Saints Day  -  No School 

Fri. Nov. 2  Lifetouch Picture Retake Day 

Sun. Nov. 4  Open House  12:30 to 2:30 

Wed.  -  Fri. Nov. 7, 8, 9 Book Fair 

Fri. Nov. 9   1st Trimester Ends 

Fri. Nov 16  Report Cards 

Wed. - Fri.  Nov. 21, 22, 23 No School -Thanksgiving 

    —————————————————— 

TUITION                                                                        

Just a reminder that October tuition is due NOW.        

Payments are due by the 20th of each month and can 

be dropped in the locked mailbox on the porch anytime. 

Payments may also be sent in with your student and giv-

en to the teacher.  Mrs. Papakirk is happy to have you 

stop in the office as well. 

LIFETOUCH PICTURE RETAKE DAY                              

Lifetouch will be here again on Friday, November 2nd 

for any picture retakes. If your child will getting their   

picture retaken, please contact Toula for a form.  

LAST DAY FOR SHORTS                                              

The last day the students will be allowed to wear shorts 

is Friday, November 2.  

OPEN HOUSE                                                                  

Spread the word! We will be holding our Open House on   

Sunday, November 4 from 12:30 to 2:30. Please tell 

friends and family to stop by! It’s a great opportunity for 

them to meet the teachers and check out the school!  

COOKIE DOUGH FUNDRAISER                                                                                  

Don’t forget that our Cookie Dough Fundraiser runs 

through THIS FRIDAY, Oct. 26th. Please help to sell the 

cookie dough, which helps to defray the expenses of 

many programs at our school. This sale pays for the 

buses and cultural field trips such as the Cincinnati  

Symphony Youth Concerts, Children’s Theatre, and 

many more. If we didn’t have this sale to help pay for 

buses and cultural field trips, the cost would be about 

$30 per student, please keep that in mind if you choose 

not to sell the cookie dough,  you can make a donation 

of $30 instead. 

FALL FLEA MARKET THANK YOU                                                         

A special THANK YOU to Barb Fritz for coordinating and 

organizing the Flea Market. Thank you to all the volun-

teers who helped make this Flea Market a success once 

again this year. Thanks to everyone who donated items 

or came and bought from our gigantic selection of good-

ies. The $2000 earned goes towards tuition assistance.  

HALLOWEEN                                                                

On Halloween, each student, in grades 1st through 8th,  

will be permitted to wear an orange or black school ap-

propriate t-shirt with their uniform pants.  Girls with jump-

ers may wear their t-shirt under their jumpers  Hats and 

other accessories are not permitted.  

CAFETERIA BALANCES                                               

A reminder to please check for outstanding lunch bal-

ance emails from Ms. Debbie. Those emails are usually 

sent on Wednesday or Thursday.  

PRINCE OF PEACE BOOK FAIR IS COMING SOON!                             

Our book fair is scheduled for November 6th– 9th.          

Students will be able to browse the book fair on Tues-

day, November 6 (no purchases).  Students can pur-

chase books during the school day on Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday, November 7 – 9.  Parents can 

shop the book fair after school on Wednesday and 

Thursday, November 7 and 8 and at drop off on Friday, 

November 9.  Prince of Peace will receive at least 20% 

of all proceeds from the book fair.  This is a great way to 

enhance your home library and help to expand our 

Prince of Peace Library.  Please support our book fair.   

FACTS MANAGEMENT                                                      
A reminder that it is not too late to sign up and pay your 
tuition using FACTS. For this school year only, you will 
not be charged the enrollment fee. For the next school 
year, tuition will need to be paid through FACTS. Please 
go to factsmgt.com to sign up. If  you have any ques-
tions, please contact Toula at tpapakirk@popcov.com. 

BOX TOPS                                                                 

Start sending in those Box Tops! Please return the     

orange Box Top sheet sent home last week by this Fri-

day.  Each one is worth 10 cents. They help our school 

buy much needed supplies. The class with the most Box 

Tops by end of November will be treated to donuts.  
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